August 29, 2000

TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED:

SUBJECT:
Weighted Funding for Career Connections

This is to inform school districts that beginning with the current school year, 2000-2001, the course Career Connections, Public Education Information Management System (PEIMS) number 12731100, is eligible for weighted funding for career and technology contact hours for students in Grades 9-12.  This means that students can be coded with a V1 or V2 for this course on the PEIMS 410 record.

Questions regarding weighted funding for Career Connections may be directed to Hank Madeley, Division of Career and Technology Education, 512-463-9311.

Sincerely,

Jim Nelson

Commissioner of Education

